Week Ending 09/23/07

KeySpan’s contractor has backfilled 90% of the Segment 3 sheeting trench— north side of Union
Boulevard. The remaining portion of the trench has been left open to facilitate installation of the
caissons and the closure of the Segment 3 sheeting at the corner with the Segment 1 sheeting —

the completed diagonal crossing of North Clinton Avenue. The field support trailers used during
the Phase | activities have been demobilized from the Site.

As part of the Phase 1l remedial work (soil removal north of the Long Island Rail Road tracks),
KeySpan’s contractor shipped 71 truck loads of soil from the Site last week for off-site disposal
at the Clean Earth of New Castle facility located in New Castle, Delaware. The soil was
generated from the site preparation work as well as the perimeter utility clearance activities.




